
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: harryott@yahoo.com <harryott@yahoo.com>
CC: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/11/2013 1:46:47 PM
Subject: Working Together

Representative Ott,
I hope this email finds you doing well.
Both Christian and I look forward to working with you regarding the Department of Administration.
Below is my contact information along with Christian’s email.  Please don’t hesitate to call, email, or text.
Please confirm you have received this email.
Thank you,
Katherine  
 
Christian Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff – Budget and Policy
Christiansoura@gov.sc.gov
 
Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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